
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BREAKING NEWS! 
 
CARING NEIGHBORS HAS A NEW PRESIDENT, ELLEN BROEDLIN and A 
NEW VICE PRESIDENT, VICKY GIRAUD. 
 
Ellen has been involved in the Caring Neighbors program since its 
inception.  She has served as the Service Coordinator in the Village of 
Hadley and has been Vice President on the Executive Board for the past 
two years.  At the end of every month, each Group is reminded to send 
their stats to Ellen so she can collate the totals for all Groups.  Last year, 
Caring Neighbors doubled in size and Ellen was responsible for getting 
quite a few new Groups started.   
 
Vicky has served as the Director of the Amelia Group.  She volunteered to 
take over the Google Voice setups for each new Group and maintain all 
the records.  Vicky is a trained Team Startup member and was responsible 
for getting several new groups up and running.  During the past year, she 
has also shadowed and assisted Ellen with many of the duties of Vice 
President.   
 
Caring Neighbors is in good hands and the transition of leadership should 
be pretty seamless.  Many thanks to these two talented, dedicated women 
for their continuing service. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CARING NEIGHBORS 
NEWS 

thevillagescaringneighbors.com

TLC Mental Health Professional News 
 
Videos of past presentations available to view 
 
Many resources are available at tlc-services.org, Events and Information. For videos, click "Visit us on YouTube". 
 
Our professional services are provided free by volunteers. We appreciate your donations of any amount to help with the expenses of bringing 
our services to the community.   
 
TLC website is tlc-services.org.  
 

Submit news items, events, and photos for the May Newsletter to 
ab.ultimateassistant@gmail.com 

NO LATER THAN APRIL 21, 2025 

Meet Vicky Giraud 

 
 
Vicky was born and raised in Homer, NY and attended 
SUNY University.  She had a varied career for the State  
of New York but the job she like the most was as a  
fraud investigator for the New York Department of Labor. 
 
Frank Sidari and Vicky married in 1996 and together  
they have 4 children and five grandchildren. 
 
In her spare time, Vicky likes to golf, read, crochet and 
knit.  However, at the top of the list is card playing.  She 
had a difficult time selecting her favorite card game.   
 
Vicky is energetic, loves to volunteer and she has no 
problem encouraging others to be their best.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

OFFICERS 
 

President 
Ellen Broedlin 

tvcnservices@gmail.com 
 

Vice President 
Vicky Giraud 

vicky.giraud7@gmail.com 
 

Secretary 
Nancy Baxter 

nbaxter4@comcast.net 
 

Treasurer 
Pam Taylor 

pamcpa97@gmail.com 
 

 

UPCOMING CN EVENTS 

 
 
April 16 Workshop for all Directors 
  8:30 am 
  Coconut Cove Rec. Ctr. 
 
April 24 Executive Board Meeting 
  10 am 
  President’s home 
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The Tri-County Caregiver Resource Center 
is sponsoring a Senior Living Bus Tour on 
April 25.  The tour includes visiting six 
different senior living options for planning 
your future. 
 
To register, call 352-775-2952. 

WELCOME 

to the 27th 
Caring Neighbors 

Group 
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